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Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

 
Busby Primary School 

Church Road 
Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

Sports Day 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our annual Sports Day will be held on the morning of Thursday 6th June at the Williamwood 
High School running track.  Parents, family and friends are invited to attend and will be very 
welcome to join us to celebrate the children’s achievements. 
 
We would appreciate it if your child could wear a house colour t-shirt with their school PE 
shorts.  Pupils can come to school wearing their PE Kit and there is no need for your child to 
change back into school uniform on the day.  An email reminder of each pupil’s house colour 
has been sent home with the Thursday Bundle this week.  As the events will be held outdoors 
please ensure pupils are prepared for all Scottish weather conditions on the day with rain 
jackets and sun cream and hats.  If there is torrential rain, unfortunately the event may have 
to be cancelled.   
 
Each year group will be involved in a flat race and then, time allowing, one novelty race of 
their choice.  Every 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winner will receive House Points which will go 
towards the Busby House Sports Award, given to the winning house at the end of the session 
in June.   
 
The timings for Sports Day are as follows: 
 

P1-P3 races 9.30am-10.45am 

P4-P7 races 11.00am-12.15pm 

 
 
Unfortunately, due to lack of space at Williamwood, parents will not be able to park in the car 
park.  The car park will be manned and parents turned away unless a previous arrangement 
has been made with us due to mobility issues.  Our Parent Council have kindly offered to host 
a juice stall at the event for you to enjoy a quick refreshment on the day.   

 
If you have any queries about the event please do not hesitate to contact the school.  We look 
forward to welcoming you, and hopefully the sunshine, at both events 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Gillian McRobb 

 
Gillian McRobb 
Head Teacher 


